
‭DONS BOYS VOLLEYBALL‬

‭Dear Spanish Fork High School Boys Volleyball supporter,‬
‭The Dons need your help. This is the first year that boys volleyball is a sanctioned sport‬
‭in Utah. We are so excited to have the opportunity to be on this team during such an‬
‭exciting time. Because this is the first year, our team has a lot of needs. We are raising‬
‭funds to help us get started with everything we need. These funds will go toward‬
‭tournaments, travel, equipment, game day meals, and a celebration event at the end‬
‭of our season. All donations are tax deductible and we appreciate every dollar given.‬

‭BUMP | $125‬
‭🏐Small business name displayed on our home banner.‬

‭SET | $250‬
‭🏐Large business name displayed on our home banner.‬

‭SPIKE | $500‬
‭🏐Large business name displayed on our home banner.‬

‭🏐Picture of the team to display in your place of business.‬

‭ACE | $1000 DONATION‬
‭🏐Large business name displayed on our home banner.‬

‭🏐Picture of the team to display in your place of business.‬

‭🏐Shout out by the announcer at our home games.‬

‭🏐Thank you gift basket.‬

‭All donations big and small help support our program. Thank you so much for your‬

‭support!‬

‭CHECKS PAYABLE TO SFHS BOYS VOLLEYBALL BOOSTER‬


